
January 2, 2022 

Update on COVID-19 and Spring/Intersession 2022 

Dear Students, 

Throughout the COVID-19 pandemic, our highest priority has continued to be the health and safety of 
our employees and students. In recognition of the current spike in cases mainly due to the Omicron 
variant, the four colleges have decided to provide online/remote student support services during the 
first two weeks of January.  

For courses beginning January 3, please contact your instructor for delivery information. San Diego 
College of Continuing Education students who are enrolled in Fall 2021 on-campus courses will continue 
to be welcome on campus.

Student Support Services will be available from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm via online delivery, Monday – 
Thursday and 8:00 am to 1:00 pm on Fridays.  Campuses will be closed to the public until Tuesday, 
January 18 (Monday, January 17 is a District holiday). 

We appreciate your cooperation as we do our best to limit the spread of the virus. 

For up-to-date information, please visit your college’s website: 
• San Diego City College – https://www.sdcity.edu
• San Diego Mesa College – https://www.sdmesa.edu
• San Diego Miramar College – https://www.sdmiramar.edu
• San Diego College of Continuing Education – https://www.sdcce.edu

You are encouraged to continue to take steps to ensure your health and the health of your loved ones. 
This includes getting vaccinated and practicing safety protocols such as wearing face coverings, 
distancing, and getting tested if you are experiencing symptoms or believe you have been exposed to 
someone with the virus. Thank you for continuing to take these essential steps to keep our community 
safe.      

As always, you can stay informed about SDCCD’s COVID-19 protocols and view the latest information at 
https://www.sdccd.edu/students/COVID19  

https://www.sdcity.edu/
https://www.sdmesa.edu/
https://www.sdmiramar.edu/
https://www.sdcce.edu/
https://www.sdccd.edu/students/COVID19


  
Sincerely, 
 

Dr. Carlos O. Turner Cortez, SDCCD Chancellor 

Dr. Ricky Shabazz, President, City College 

Dr. Pamela T. Luster, President, Mesa College 

Dr. P. Wesley Lundburg, President, Miramar College 

Dr. Kay Faulconer Boger, Interim President, College of Continuing Education 

 


